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Growing hearts and minds of lifelong learners
Monday November 7, 2022

WEEK 5

KINDERGARTEN ORIENTATION
Last week we warmly welcomed our new little gumnuts and their
families for 2023. A very big thank you to so many of this years’ Kindy
parents who volunteered to help at the morning tea by providing the
most amazing treats to enjoy. We would also like to thank Emma McGill
for her uniform presentation and Kara, Emma and Laura for sharing their
experiences with everyone. This week our little Gumnuts will return for
their second session of orientation on Wednesday morning.

LEADERSHIP BADGES
Our Year 5 children have been diligently working on their leadership
badges and we are very pleased to announce that there will be a
number of children receiving their badge this Thursday November 10 at
our morning assembly. Parents are warmly invited to join us for this
occasion.

BUSHFIRE SEASON – Notification of Category 1 listing
Our school is in a bushfire prone area and is listed as Category 1 on the
NSW Department of Education’s bushfire risk register. To ensure the
health, safety and welfare of students and staff, the Department has
determined that on days when NSW Rural Fire Service declares a
Catastrophic Fire Danger Rating for Wingecarribee Shire our school will
temporarily cease operations for the following day.
In addition, schools may be made non-operational due to changing
higher risk conditions and advice from Emergency Services and the State
Emergency Operations Centre.
The Fire Danger Rating does not mean there will be a bushfire, but
rather weather conditions that could pose a high risk for a bushfire
event. The measure is proactive to ensure staff, students and the
community remain safe.
Our school will inform our school community after 4 pm if there is a
change to the operational status of the school for the following day. To
assist the school in contacting all families please ensure that you have
provided us with up-to-date contact details.

FOOTWEAR
A friendly reminder that we are back enjoying our time in Chardy Town
during third break. Children who wish to play in this space need to wear
gumboots so that they can fully enjoy the experience and keep our
classrooms free of mud!

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

TERM 4 WEEK 5

Monday 
November 7

Tuesday
November 8

Primary Choir @8.15am

Wednesday 
November 9

2023 Kindy orientation
Stage 1 River Walk

Thursday 
November 10

Leadership badges

Friday
November 11

Friday morning run 
@8am

REMEMBRANCE DAY

TERM 4 WEEK 6

Monday 
October 14

Tuesday
November 15

Primary Choir @8.15am

Wednesday 
November 16

2023 Kindy orientation

Thursday 
November 17

Friday
November 18

Friday morning run 
@8am

P&C MEETINGS FOR 2022
• Term 4: Monday November 21 

LAST MEETING FOR THE YEAR

P&C UNIFORM SHOP HOURS
• Monday afternoons from 3pm
• Wednesday mornings from 8.30am


